
 
 
                       

                                   
     

 
       

 
 
       

neighbourhood plans 

From: Sue and Les burnett  
Sent: 21 November 2017 17:40 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Neighbourhood Plan, St Marychurch Ward 
  
  
  
  

As residents of Maidencombe, we give our support to the Neighbourhood Plan.
 
Maidencombe is a beautiful area of natural coastline and surrounding area, which must be preserved, to be enjoyed
 
for future generations.
 

Sue & Les Burnett
 

Sent from my iPad
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